
 

What is Per Capita? 

 

In the Presbyterian Church USA system of governance, each member of the congregation is 
assessed a per capita amount to support the work of the church through its three governing 
levels. Per capita money is divided as follows: 

  Winnebago Presbytery          66%   

 Synod of Lakes & Prairies    14%   

 General Assembly             20%  

Per capita covers the cost of operating these three separate entities, various committees, and                 
commissions, along with funding the annual General Assembly Meeting.  

Our Session has supported this assessment as an appropriate way to assist in helping to meet 
the needs of our denomination. 

Per capita for 2024 is $38.00 per church member. First Presbyterian Church will pay this 
amount regardless of whether you contribute $38.00. Please note that per capita is separate 
from your usual donation or tithe. 

You can pay your per capita amount in the following manner: 

     Check (Write Per Capita on the memo line.)  

                 Electronically (Click here to go to Online Giving.) 

Thank you for prayerfully considering the opportunity to help First Presbyterian Church and 
the Presbyterian Church USA system. We appreciate your support. 


